
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Cal-Nev-Ha CLE Trainers: 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued service as a CLE Trainer. 
 
This year and moving forward, we are presenting CLE Training using an entirely new curriculum with an emphasis on 
leadership, an essential element for club leadership which has been absent in curricula past. 
 
The old curriculum focused solely on club management, making CLE a misnomer.  By introducing the vital leadership 
element, we will better equip our club leaders with the tools necessary to improve the membership experience, close the 
back door, build membership by adding more hands of service for our communities, and last but not least, improve our 
leadership pipeline. 
 
The Kiwanis International books will remain the same (presumably updated annually), and we will continue to refer to the 
valuable content within their pages.  However, the PowerPoint presentation will be all new, unique to Cal-Nev-Ha.  We 
look forward to your attendance at one of the upcoming CLE trainer’s trainings (see details below), to share with you all of 
the new content.   It is vitally important, that as trainers, you follow all elements prescribed in this new Leadership 
training in order to give our officers the best chance for success during their term.   
 
Our most important resource, for the future of our communities and the children, is our club leadership.  Thank you again 
for your continuing service and for training the future leaders of this great organization. 
 
Attendance at the trainer’s training is mandatory in person. Trainers not attending will not be given assignments.  
 
Trainer’s Training Meeting options: (Trainers are responsible for paying costs associated with attending the training.) 

 
April 27, 2019 –Best Western Plus Heritage Inn Rancho Cucamonga/Ontario– 8179 Spruce Ave, Rancho Cucamonga, 
CA 91730, Haven Room, 9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.  
 
May 11, 2019 - Palo Alto Community Child Care (PACCC) offices, 3990 Ventura Court, Palo Alto, CA, 94306, 9:00 a.m.-
2:00 p.m. 
 
Please RSVP by April 12 to trina@cnhkiwanis.org and let us know which training you will be attending.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Executive Director 

 
CC: Master Trainers Roy Talley, Lanie Wheeler and Bob Erikson 
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